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26 September 2014 
Please Note: 
 
The final GLS report is currently under review at the Drakenstein Municipality. Therefore the final 
service letters have not been issued to GNEC at the time that this 2nd Draft EIR went on public review 
on the 26th of September 2014.  
 
The final confirmation of availability of services letter from the Drakenstein Municipality will be 
included in the Final EIR which will be submitted to the DEA&DP after the final comments have been 
received from all registered Interested and Affected Parties and have been incorporated into the Final 
report.  
 
Kind Regards 
 
Euonell Grundling 
 
For GNEC 

 


